
Welton Primary School
Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools’ Partnership

“Be safe, Be kind, Be your best”

Executive Head Teacher: Mr J Snell

Head of School: Mr Phil Lyle

Radstock Road, Midsomer Norton, Radstock, BA3 2AG

www.weltonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone: 01761 – 413131, Email: office@weltonprimaryschool.co.uk, @SchoolWelton

12th July 2024

Dear Y3 Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to send you your child’s end of year report which you should receive in an envelope today.

We hope you enjoy reading the report and seeing how much your child has achieved. We continue to be so

proud of your children and their positive attitude to school life and learning. As in previous years, effort

grades have also been included as we believe that it is helpful for you to know how much effort your child

puts into each subject area. Our effort grades this year are: 1=Excellent, 2=Good, 3=Satisfactory. We hope

most children put in at least good effort for each curriculum area.

By law we need to offer you a chance to talk about the report with your child’s current teacher, if you so

wish. If you would like this to happen, please contact the school office. We will then be in touch with you

to arrange a convenient time for a telephone conversation.

As you know, next year your child’s teacher will be Miss Plaskitt

With thanks for all your support this year. We really appreciate it and all of us here at Welton would like to

say a big thank you.

With best wishes,

Mr J Snell

Head Teacher



Miss Plaskitt

Hello next year’s Kestrels and families!

It has been lovely to spend some time with Kingfishers recently

working on our poetry and during the transition morning where

we thought about our goals for next year and played some

games to get to know each other better! I look forward to

welcoming you all to Kestrels class!

In my spare time, I love to bake and enjoy reading a good book!

It’s really important to me to spend time with my family and my

friends and, of course, my dog! I love to get outdoors and enjoy

a challenging hike.

I have loved my time at Welton so far and this will be my third

year teaching here. There are a few children moving in to

Kestrels whose siblings I taught a couple of years ago so I am

excited to reconnect with those families, as well as get to know

the new families I will be working with! I aim to make the

learning as engaging and fun as possible and endeavour to

embed active learning and trips linking to the curriculum where

possible!

In order to make a flying start in September, I recommend lots of reading over the summer

holidays and keeping up with Doodle maths! It will put you in good stead for Year 4. I hope you all

have a great summer and I will see you in September!

Miss Plaskitt


